
 

 

18 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

KS5 Transition 

 

We are delighted to have had so many options forms back, showing that students have been thinking 

about their plans for what happens after Year 11. 

 

Every student in Year 11 will have a 1:1 meeting with a member of MRC’s senior leadership team to 

discuss their progression - we have already seen around a quarter of students and will continue these 

meetings in the next few weeks. 

 

In the meantime, please be assured that every MRC student is guaranteed a place in MRC Sixth  

Form provided they meet the overall grade requirements alongside any course specific grade 

requirements.  Any Year 11 who has not completed an option form but wishes to do so can follow this 

link: KS5_Options_Choice_Form.pdf (mrc-academy.org).  This can be handed in to tutors, or emailed 

directly to our Sixth Form Manager  lisa.shadbolt@mrc-academy.org  

 

Please do also remind any local friends you have, with students of the same age, that we do welcome 

applicants from non-MRC Year 11 students.  Application forms are available via our website, or the link 

below: 

KS5_External-Application_form.pdf (mrc-academy.org) 

 

For general enquiries about our Sixth Form, please contact us on sixthform@mrc-academy.org  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Roger Burton 

Assistant Principal Key Stage 5 
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